
 

 

 
 
Number : KSEI-3428/DIR/1213               Jakarta, December 2

nd
, 2013 

Attachment : 1 set of document 

 

To. 

Account Holders 

Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 

Re : The Readiness Status of Account Holders in the Implementation of Static 

Data Investor (SDI) Module at C-BEST  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please be informed that PT. Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) plans to implement 

the Static Data Investor module at C-BEST, on the 4th week of December 2013. With respect 

to that, we would like to explore further information on the current readiness status of Account 

Holders, on the implementations of these modules. Hence, we are requesting your cooperation to 

submit the current status of your system. 

 

Herewith we have enclosed the readiness confirmation of the Static Data Investors module 

usage. The confirmation may be signed by the Director/Head of Account Holders and to be 

returned to KSEI. The delivery deadline for the confirmation letter is Friday, December 6, 2013. 

Please send the confirmation letter to us by Fax: +6221-52991072 or e-mail: rbd@ksei.co.id. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

­ Ridwan (+6221 - 52991154) 

­ Delon   (+6221 - 5299 1155) 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Indonesian Central Securities Depository 
 
 
 
 
 
Margeret M. Tang      Dian Kurniasarie 
Director             Acting – Head of Research and  

Business Development Division  
 


